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Meeting Summary:  

Old Business 

A vote was taken to change the name of subcommittee from Children’s Folding Chairs to Children’s Chairs and 
Stools. The vote was 13-1-0 in favor of changing. 

The latest revision of the standard has been published and CPSC has been notified.  CPSC staff updated the 
subcommittee regarding the status of the notification and update, which has not been voted on yet. 

New Business 

• Head entrapment – the subcommittee chair is aware of a new fatality and suggests forming a new task 
group, which CPSC staff joined. 

• Single point suspended hanging children’s chairs- the subcommittee agreed this type of product would be in 
the scope of the standard but will need to consider updating the standard’s stability and structural integrity 
requirements to reflect this new design. 

• Step stools- the subcommittee agreed children’s step stools are not within the standard’s scope and will 
continue to discuss adding an exemption for step stools. 

  


